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  Corrigendum 
 
 

  Paragraphs 1-3 
 
 

Paragraphs 1 to 3 of the report should read 
 
 

 I. Introduction 
 
 

1. The present report of the Security Council mission to Africa from 14 to 
21 June 2007 has three stand-alone sections covering the Security Council’s visits to 
Addis Ababa, Khartoum and Accra, Abidjan and Kinshasa, respectively. Each 
section ends with specific recommendations to the Security Council. The present 
report follows the briefing to the Council by the heads of the Security Council 
mission to Africa on 26 June 2007 (see S/PV.5706). 

2. In his letter dated 11 June 2007 (S/2007/347), the President of the Security 
Council informed the Secretary-General that the members of the Security Council 
had decided to send a mission to Addis Ababa, Khartoum, Accra, Abidjan and 
Kinshasa from 14 to 21 June 2007. Its terms of reference and composition are set 
out in annex I to the present report.  
 
 

 II. Addis Ababa, Khartoum and Accra 
 
 

3. The mission was led jointly by the Permanent Representative of the United 
Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland to the United Nations, Sir Emyr 
Jones Parry, and the Permanent Representative of South Africa to the United 
Nations, Ambassador Dumisani Kumalo. The mission left New York on 14 June 
2007. It visited the African Union headquarters in Addis Ababa, and Khartoum and 
Accra. During its visit to the African Union headquarters in Addis Ababa, the 
mission met with the Chairperson, Alpha Oumar Konaré, and other members of the 
African Union Commission (including the Commissioner for Peace and Security, 
Said Djinnit), as well as the African Union Peace and Security Council. 

 


